
	

 
WINTER PERFORMANCE 

THURSDAY, DEC. 21st, 
9:30am 

This is a family event. 
Please bring your child and plan to stay and enjoy the morning. 

 
 
 
 

The show begins with singing by all the children and a play, 
“It’s a Hard Nocturnal Life”, performed by 

the Lower Elementary students. 
 

We’ll gather, after the show, for a yummy, 
winter-warming potluck. Please sign up to bring... 

a pot of soup, chili or stew, a bread item (rolls, bagels, baguette), or a 
beverage item (hot or cold cider or juice). 

Please don’t feel limited, any other type of food is welcome. 
We ask you to sign up so we will have plenty 

of items from each category. 
Sign up at the Google link or the sheet on the front desk. 

 
 
 

Remember to take home all belongings before the 21st. 
All jackets and sweatshirts left behind will be donated to a local charity. 

 
WE HOPE YOU ENJOY THE WINTER BREAK WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS! 

School will resume Tuesday, January 9, 2024 

Please arrive with your child(ren, sometime before 9:30 am. 
Lower Elementary students should arrive by 9:00 am. 
THERE WILL BE NO MORNING EXTENDED CARE.	

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 11:30	


